Pl

il

P.O. Box 30 001, 9700 RB Groningen, The Netherlands
University Medical Center Groningen

Medical Ethics Review Board

Phone +31(0)50 361 42 04
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Ref. M16.191012
To
Henk-Jan Mantel, MD
Hepatopancreaticobiliaire Chirurgie en
Levertransplantatie
Huispostcode: BA 33

Date: 11 April 2016
subject: Strict Selection Alone of Patients Undergoing Liver Transplantation for Hilar
Cholangiocarcinoma is Associated with Improved Survival

Dear Sir,

|, the undersigned, declare that the submission entitled “Strict Selection Alone of Patients
Undergoing Liver Transplantation for Hilar Cholangiocarcinoma is Associated with
Improved urvival” by Mantel et all, fulfils all the requirements for patient anonymity and
isin agreernent with regulations of our University Hospital for publication of patient data.

Sincergly,
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AW/A. Kamps MD PhD
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